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This will be brief. I firmly believe that all Oregonians have the right to have enough 

food to avoid food insecurity. I firmly believe that it is important for everyone to have 

culturally relevant food. I have lived in Oregon most of my 80+ years, and encourage 

all Oregonians to be supportive of each other all across the state, regardless of any 

sort of minority or disenfranchised status. Everyone deserves to be able to eat. 

Everyone. 


